
STAFF SENATE GRIEVANCE COMMITTEE 

May 11th, 2021 Meeting Report 

 

 The grievance mentioned in last month’s full Senate meeting has concluded.  The SGC 

hearing committee found in favor of the grievant, recommending that the poor performance 

evaluation be overturned.  The final grievant authority’s decision is still pending. 

One grievance has been filed since the last full Staff Senate meeting regarding a written 

warning.  The hearing committee has been formed and interviews are currently ongoing.   

I would like to take a moment to commend the current members of SGC for their 

dedication to the committee.  Four members stepped up and served on the previous grievance 

hearing committee that recently concluded.  When I sent out the call for members for the most 

recent grievance, every single member who had not served on the previous grievance 

volunteered within 40 minutes of the email going out.  For various reasons, there are times 

when it is difficult to find two or three members who are able to serve.  The level of 

commitment shown by the current SGC members is truly inspiring, and I am proud to serve 

alongside each and every one of them. 

  

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jason Beare 


